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Mayor Hurley and Council,
Please see the attached letter to be taken into consideration at the public hearing for the heritage designation of 7828
Stanley Street. This letter was previously sent to you in March 2023. We would like it to be part of the public record for
this hearing. We are not against the heritage designation to the current house, however we are concerned about the
proposed zoning variances.
Main issues:

e Variance to lot size in a R2-zone street, with a minimum lot width of 60 feet.

e Variance to setback and size for proposed new house.

e Impact to parking on the street.

Please consider a visit to Stanley Street before making your final decision on this matter.

Thank you,

Dawn and Chris Annable
7818 Stanley Street
Burnaby, BC
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